
   
   
 

REQUEST FOR DECISION  

   

MEETING DATE:  April 15, 2024 
 
TITLE:  2024 Capital Projects - Engineering Update 

 

DIVISION:  Sustainable Growth and Development Services 

 

 

SUMMARY:   
A presentation on the capital projects within the City of Spruce Grove to occur in 2024. 
 

 

PROPOSED MOTION:  
 
A motion is not required. 
 
 

BACKGROUND / ANALYSIS:   
Capital Projects for 2024 have all have been approved in the Corporate Plan and are at various 
stages ranging from design, to tender, to getting ready for construction. The specific updates on 
the various projects are outlined in the attached presentation. 
 
 

OPTIONS / ALTERNATIVES: 
n/a 
 
 

CONSULTATION / ENGAGEMENT:   
n/a 
 
 

IMPLEMENTATION / COMMUNICATION:   
Engineering communicates regularly with the Communications group, and business partners for 
each project. The group ensures that the City’s website is kept up-to-date, the public is kept 



 
 
 
informed, and anything that might disrupt traffic or businesses is communicated through social 
media and directly to the affected parties. 
 
Council will receive regular updates and notifications throughout the construction season. 
 
 

IMPACTS:   
Construction has positive and negative impacts. The planning of projects and the construction 
completion have positive impacts on the assets and the public that uses them. However, 
construction is disruptive and noisy which can require the public to make accommodations 
during this time. 
 
 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:   
This update does not include a financial update. A financial update on capital projects will be 
provided in the Q1 Quarterly Report that will be provided to Council in mid-May 2024. 
 
 
 


